



Mosborough Primary School **New School Road** Mosborough Sheffield S20 5ES

Tel: 0114 248 6211 Fax: 0114 247 7121 Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.

Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome Back!

I hope you were all able to enjoy a break over the Easter period. The children have come back filled with the joys of the summer term and are, as usual, eager to learn.

Diary Dates

Alongside this newsletter, you will find a copy of the diary dates for term 5 onwards. As well as the diary dates that we send home, you can also view our live calendar via the school app, which you can download by searching for Mosborough Primary in the App Store or Play Store.

MPG

Not content with the promotion MPG receive on our newsletters, they have decided to produce their own! This will go out on Friday so it does not get lost amongst our letter and the diary dates. Please look out for it, it is a great read and filled with lots of really useful information.

May Day

Please remember that Monday 7th May is a bank holiday and the school will be closed on this day.

Miss Tibbs and Miss Johnson

Friday 4th May will be Miss Tibbs' last day before starting her maternity leave. I am certain you will all join with us in wishing her every success and happiness.

I am delighted to welcome Miss Johnson who has been invited to cover for Miss Tibbs for the rest of the year. Currently both teachers are working in class to allow the children get to know their new teacher and that Miss Tibbs can ensure Miss Johnson knows as much about all the children as is possible. I would strongly advise any parent in Cherry class, who has not already done so, to please go and introduce yourself.

SATS

The Y2 and Y6 children have worked incredibly hard preparing for their tests. They are nearly there now. For our Y6 children, tests are on the week beginning the 14th May.

We would just like to remind parents that the children can use the breakfast club during this week. This is a great opportunity to come together as a year group and undertake the important mental preparation with staff support. There is also a great breakfast on offer as well for free! It would be wonderful to see everybody there. We did have some illness during the mock week. It is essential that all the children take the tests; however should there be a problem, please ensure that school is contacted as soon as is possible.

For our Y2 children the assessments are organised in a slightly more relaxed manner. We will be undertaking our assessments with the children during the final two weeks in May.

Yours.

Martin Fallon







